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Policy for EASC Associate member supervision of EASC graduate students 
 
 
The Graduate Program Committee in the Department of Earth Sciences has developed the following policy 
for graduate supervision by Associate members of the department.  
 
All students admitted to the EASC graduate program must meet the same basic academic requirements 
(https://www.sfu.ca/earth-sciences/graduate/prospective/programs.html) and are expected to pursue 
thesis research that is broadly recognized as Earth sciences. For EASC students supervised by Associate 
members, this means the thesis research should be strongly aligned with the interests and expertise 
represented in EASC compared to another department at SFU (e.g., REM, GEOG). 
 
At a minimum, at least one voting EASC faculty member must serve on the thesis committee of any 
student supervised by an Associate member. Our preference is that graduate students recruited by 
Associate members be co-supervised by a voting EASC faculty member. In order to facilitate authentic and 
reliable collaboration and engagement, the Associate member must secure the participation of at least 
one appropriate 
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